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11th November 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer and student, 

 
We will be holding a mufti day, on Friday 13th November 2020, to raise money to support 
Children in Need. Last year we raised £774. 
 
It will be a non-uniform day. Any students in mufti will be required to bring a minimum 
contribution of £1 on the day, which will be collected during Period 1. 
 
Pupils must still wear their face covering as per Covid guidance.   
 
If your child has PE on Friday they still need their PE kit. 
 
Many thanks for your contributions towards this worthy cause. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

M Longhurst 
 
Mr M Longhurst 
Assistant Headteacher 
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